
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I, Paolo Mello, am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.

It is of utmost importance that we tackle climate change by any means necessary, and this should not stop even after we pass on 
from this life. 

Individuals and their families deserve new and better ways to pass on in a dignified way that will not have adverse impacts on those 
who remain and our climate. 

I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Paolo Mello


